
 

 

 
Notice - HSBC Oppo A37 Acquisition Promotion (“Promotion”)  
 
HSBC Oppo A37 Acquisition Promotion’s (“Promotion”) Sign-Up Period 
commenced from 4 August 2017. However, the sign-up landing page with the 
inaccurate T&C of the Promotion was published on the Bank’s public website on 3 
August 2017. HSBC apologizes for the error made. As such, all applicants who 
signed up for the Promotion on 3 August 2017 and have fulfilled the Participation 
Criteria and Eligible Spend as stated in the T&C will be entitled to receive one (1) 
unit of Prize. 


